
MEMORANDUM Tighe&Bond

Wilton Station Pedestrian Walkway
Addendum No. 2

TO: Prospective Bidders

FROM: Joseph Canas, PE, LEED AP, CFM

COPY: Frank Smeriglio, PE, Director of Public Works, Town of Wilton

DATE: April 20, 2022

The following clarification has been issued:

1. All piles shall be HP 12 x 63.  They are incorrectly shown on S-2 as HP 8 x 36.


